

The National Treasury Employees Union

Greetings,

You must be on your own time while reading this communication (before or after your TOD or while on breaks/lunch).

Face to face National bargaining on the sequestration furloughs was completed on Friday without a formal agreement being reached. NTEU intends to continue discussions with the IRS this week in hopes of narrowing the differences. While the Employee proposal letters did go out on April 22, 2013, we have until May 24th, 2013 before the first furlough day is scheduled to be served.

Both locally, here in Chapter-67 (Ogden Campus) and at the national level, we will continue to lobby and educate Congress on the ridiculousness of this sequester and these proposed unpaid furlough days. Focusing on the significant effects that it would have on our middle class hard working Members and upon those that we service, America's taxpayers! We will work towards ending this sequester or, at the very least reducing its effects on Federal Employees!

This is an extremely rough period for us all. If you are not already a member, please consider joining the union to help stop the attack on federal employees, if you are a member and would like to get more involved please contact the union for more information.

We all have many questions on how this will take place, please read the Question and Answer page also posted to our website. If you have further questions that are not answered here, please let us know and we will find the answers.

Thank you, Jenny Brown NTEU Chapter 67 President (801) 620-7021